Jocelyne Guadalupe-Ramirez
125 E. Raleigh St.
Siler City, NC 27344

November 14, 2022
Cindy Parks

AAUW-ODC
aauw.ode.president@agmail.com

Dear Ms. Cindy Parks,

It is with great pleasure to have the opportunity to be selected as a recipient of the American
Association of University Women (AAUW) branch for women of Orange, Durham, and Chatham
counties for the North Carolina Scholarship of the 2022-23 academic year. | am writing to
express my sincere gratitude to you for your generous support making it possible for me {o
continue my education. Not to mention that as the first generation college student in my family,
this scholarship means that | am able to fulfill my parents’ and my dream.

| am currently in my last year at Ceniral Carolina Community College (CCCC) finishing my
Associates of Arts degree to then transfer to the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill this
upcoming fall. As for now, my iniended major is Human Development and Family Science with a
minor in either Speech and Hearing Sciences or Translation/Interpretation. Leaving for Carolina
is fast approaching with my courses and involvement in the Pittsboro Main Campus Academic
Assistant Center. As my time at CCCC comes to an end, | am at ease knowing that thanks to
you | am one step closer to my goals.

Receiving this scholarship motivates and inspires me to focus more on my studies. Also, your
generosity will allow me to give back to the community and help them as you have helped me.
Again, thank you very much for your generous donation and your willingness to help achieve my
dreams.

Sincerely,

Jocelyne Guadalupe-Ramirez



